
 
Belton Update  

11th March 2022 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,  

Isn’t it amazing how a little bit of sunshine can brighten everyone’s week.  Long may it continue! 

Hopefully it is a sign of the summer to come. It has been lovely to see the daffodils around and the 

Foxes have brightened up their classroom with some on every table. It really looks lovely.  

We have had so much going on in school over the last few weeks. The response to the Ukraine 

appeal has been amazing and shows yet again what a generous community we are. I was so proud of 

the Year 6 children on Radio Leicester talking about it as well.  Also the Cinema Night generated 

nearly £300 for Shepshed Toy Library. The Hedgehogs did amazingly with their sponsored scoot as 

well, raising £214.  

We also celebrated World Book Day in style! I’ve never seen so many ‘Wallies’ in one place! Thanks 

Mrs Peczek for organizing a fun day. 

I’ve also been so impressed with Badgers doing their Bikeability this week- a fabulous life skill.  

DATES 

I’ve sent out a form re Mayday date, please complete by Monday and a letter re Covid. Please do 

have read of it. 

Next week we do have Science Week, with Parents invited in on Wednesday morning as well as 

parents evening on Monday and Tuesday. Your child’s mini report to guide your discussions will be 

sent out before your meeting.  

WEDUC 

Throughout the pandemic parents have been able to message me directly on WEDUC. If it is an 

emergency and/or Covid I am more than happy to receive them at any time. However, for all other 

messages please could they be sent before 6pm Monday to Friday. 

A request 

Please could you make sure your child comes as equipped for the school day as possible. We know 

things do happen and we all forget things from time to time but we have noticed this more and 

more, with the office having to ring home often multiple times a day. 

Also if your child wants to go to a club you need to sign up for it through WEDUC. If they don’t want 

to attend as they have changed their mind that day we will ask them to sit at the side rather than 

ringing you to pick them up (obviously if they are ill that’s different). It is just becoming 

unmanageable in the office with children chopping and changing their minds.  

A polite reminder there should be no crisps as snacks at playtime.  

 

RED NOSE DAY - Friday 18th March 

WEAR RED for £1  

To enter the NOSE and SPOON RACE - 50p - bring a spoon (normal size) and 

your red nose and take part! 



 
 

Parents evening  

You will enter via the front door and out through the classroom door. 

Hedgehog parents to enter through their outdoor area. 

 

Diary Dates   
 

14th March Science Week PARENTS INVITED WEDNESDAY 9 - 10.30AM 

Week beginning 14th March Parent evenings 

18th March Red Nose Day – for £1 wear red. Bring your RED nose and a spoon 

25th March Hedgehogs class trip to Manor Farm 

25th March Badgers workshop  

29th March Year 6 visit to the Warning Zone  

30th and 31st March Squirrels Easter performance –Three Trees 

31st March Bird of Prey workshops  

6th April Badgers Sponsored food tasting event 

8th April Be Skilled Duathalon KS2 


